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Dear Parents,   

  
We are now very pleased to be able to host safe online sessions for your children to meet with their class 
teacher and peers over the next two weeks.   

  
The intention for these sessions will be to reconnect, say ‘Hi!’ and share something they’ve been doing at 
home. 
 
If you would like your children to take part in the session, please keep reading to find out how this will work. 
They are not compulsory but may be a great chance to catch up with their class teacher and friends.  

  
As this will be the first time we’ve ever done something like this, we do ask that you bear with us if all 
doesn’t go to plan!  We will know more about how much of a success this will have been after the 
first sessions this week. If any adjustments are needed, we will let you all know at that stage.   

  
Overview:   

  
• Reception and Nursery parents will be sent an email letting them know the time of the Meet (from 
week starting Monday 22nd) 
• Each session will be with your class teacher and will be recorded (for safeguarding purposes) 
• Each session will last approximately 20 minutes.   
• We will try to ensure that the children that are in school also attend this Meet 
  

Once in the session:  

  
• Please remain with your child during the session (at least in the same room) in case they need 
support.  
• The class teacher will say hi and may have some messages to pass on.   
• Each child will be given a chance to say something, it would be great if they were prepared with 
something to share, maybe a piece of work they are proud of or something they have achieved while 
not in school.   
• Unlike Zoom, Google Meets only allows four people to be viewed at one time without adding an 
extension. The video feed will jump to those speaking.   

  
With any use of technology, there must be some rules to help ensure everyone has an enjoyable 
experience and stays safe.   
  
Please read and follow the guidelines attached.  

  
We really do hope that you and your children will love being able to join in with your class session.  
 
Kind regards 
Ms Brooks 


